

Capital News-- January 16, 2023

## **Caring for God's House - Together**



First shirts are being delivered!

T Shirts Did you order a T shirt in October at the campaign launch? They have arrived! Would you like to place an order for a T shirt, hoodie or bag? Sales are being done next to the Caring for God's House – Together tree in the narthex. Or use the order form in this email or on the

**RioRanchoPresbyterianChurch.org** website. T shirts are a fundraiser for the capital campaign.

If you have one of these green T shirts in time for the annual congregational meeting on Jan 29, please wear your shirt that day!

**Annual Meeting of the Congregation** will be Jan 29 after worship. It is important for everyone to attend, if possible. Maggie Harmon from Presbyterian Foundation is our guest. Because lunch will be provided, please RSVP to the church office. Or

RSVP to the folks with clip boards in the narthex after worship this coming Sunday, so that we can be sure to provide enough food. Thank you!

**RRPC Church website** Have you visited the website recently? It continues to change! Take a look! On the home page you already know that you can stream the Sunday worship service. What a joy this has been! (The pandemic did have at least one good result!)

Have you looked at the Capital Campaign pages on the site? Launched last fall, these pages will tell the 3-year story of **Caring for God's House –Together**. All of the published Capital News editions are there, in case you missed one when it arrived in your inbox or you would like to read it again.

One of the messages we have tried to convey is that we are temporary residents and guardians of this building. It is God's house. We share this building with a variety of community groups who exhibit missions that are similar to our Christian one. By sharing we help to enable their programs where we see the holy spirit at work. Al Anon, Share Your Care, New Horizons band and the Chaplains' Corps have been highlighted so far, and there will be more to come. The church building is carrying on God's work every day of the week! It's a place where people are important, even though none of us are perfect, and we hope that the church provides an environment of love. The time spent in this building is time spent with the holy spirit.

## Capital Campaign T Shirt & Other Merch Info

Crewneck Sweatshirt — \$30 Hooded Sweatshirt — \$35 Short Sleeve T Shirt — \$20 Long Sleeve T Shirt — \$25 Large Tote Bag — \$20 Small Tote Bag — \$10

\* Adult sizes are XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL, and XXXL. Kids will get an Adult Small unless otherwise designated.

To see the order form on the church website, click <u>here</u>.

Questions? Liz Bushma @ 505-974-1628. Please allow 4-6 weeks for delivery

Thank you for your support!

## 1004 24th Street SE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124 (505) 892-6664 capital@rioranchopresbyterianchurch.org

Rio Rancho Presbyterian Church | 1004 24th St SE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124